F No. 14/01/2022-RCM-Part (1)
Government of India

Ministry of Power
(RCM Division)

Shram Shakti Bhawan, New Delhi
Dated the 2™ June, 2023

To

The Secretary
CERC
New Delhi

Subject: Implementation of Market Coupling by CERC - reg.
Sir,

| am directed to say that several stakeholders have approached Ministry of Power
on the subject of market coupling in the context of multiple power exchanges. Ministry of
Power has decided to go ahead with the process with the approval of Hon’ble Minister
of Power and New & Renewable Energy. Therefore, the process for implementation of
market needs to be initiated.

2. CERC is requested to take suitable action, so that the process of consultation and
the finalization of the construct for its implementation is done expeditiously and the
same can be implemented.

3.  Accordingly, CERC is requested to take further necessary action timely.

4  This issues with the approval of Hon’ble Minister of Power and New & Renewable
Energy.

Yours sincerely,

‘L“;jiﬂ w‘i’nﬂ}

(Suresh Annepu)
Director (RCM)
Tel: 011-23717737

Copy to: PS to HMoP/ PPS to Secretary (P)/PSO to CE(R&R)/PPS to Director (RCM).



